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Year 6 News 
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Contact details of the Year 6 team 

 
Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 
6B – Brandon, Ella, Abbie J and Skylar   
 
6W – Max, Seth, Jack P & Lucian  
 

Play – Our focus over the past two weeks has been preparing for our Year 6 play, The Next Big Step. The children have been 
working incredibly hard—rehearsing scenes, learning lines and songs, and bringing their characters to life. 
We’ve also started gathering costumes and props to help set the scene. On stage, we’re now fine-tuning the details, focusing 
on how the children move, project their voices, and bring energy to each performance. 
Rehearsals will continue into next week, and we can’t wait for you to see all their hard work come together.  

Transition – This week, many of our Year 6 pupils took part in their three-day transition at the secondary school. Over the 
course of the visit, they spent time with their new form groups, getting a real sense of what life will be like in September. 
During the first two days, the children took part in a variety of lessons across the curriculum, led by different teachers, while 
also learning how to navigate the school and beginning to form new friendships. On the final day, they enjoyed team-building 
activities and had the chance to showcase their sporting talents. We received some lovely feedback about our pupils’ 
behaviour and attitude throughout the visit, and it was fantastic to see how much they enjoyed the experience.  

 

• Over the next two weeks, we’ll be busy making the 

most of our final days together in Year 6. We’ll 

continue rehearsing for our end-of-year play and 

preparing for prom.  

• We'll also begin practicing for our leavers’ assembly 

and getting ready for the summer fayre. It’s set to be 

an exciting and memorable end to the year!  

Slip and Slide – Our exciting Slip and Slide trip is coming up 
on Monday 21st July! From next week, we will be following 
up on any outstanding permission slips and payments to 
ensure all preparations are in place. Thank you for your 
support in helping us get everything ready for a fantastic 
day! 

Play - You will soon receive a letter with details about 
tickets for our upcoming play, so please keep an eye out 
for it. There will be two performances: one in the morning 
at 9:30am and another in the afternoon at 4:30pm.  

Important dates – Please continue to keep an eye on key 
dates.  

 

 

 

6B - Sorrel Gerken 
sgerken@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

6W - Katie Callister 
kcallister@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
 


